
Announcements for Thursday, August 23, 2018 

- Freshman election applications are available at the 9th grade front desk and the guidance 

office.  Applications are due tomorrow by 4pm. 

 

- Students, football tickets and All Year Sports passes are now available for purchase online.  

See the BT Athletics homepage for more information or download the GoFan app. 

 

- If you are interested in being an officer for Junior Ladies, applications are available in Ms. 

Giangaspro’s room, 860.  The deadline to submit an application is Monday, August 27th. 

 

- Don’t forget - Spikeball will be meeting today right after school near the steps of the 

auditorium by parent pickup. 

 

- Senior Women is looking for club officers. Applications are available in the 9th grade 

guidance office at Ms. Hastings Desk. Please complete and return your application to Mrs. 

Treaster by tomorrow. 

 

- The Spanish Club is looking for officers! If you are interested in a leadership role, please 

come see Ms. Echt in room N-240 to pick up an application. Deadline to submit the 

application is August 29th 

 
 


